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Date: 5 May 2015 

Marine15 Judged the Best Ever     

The marine15 International Conference and Trade Exhibition concluded today with delegates and 

exhibitors full of praise for the event. According to Organising Committee Chairman Jeff d’Albora 

the 450 participants experienced what is generally agreed to be the best ever event over its 

decade long evolution. “The speakers’ content, trade exhibition and event location have all 

exceeded expectations.”  

USA speaker Steve Ryder, Manager of Project Development with Bellingham Marine said the 

event is one of the best marine industry events in the world. Leigh Francis from All Marine Spares 

commented on the quality of the delegates and the excellence of the venue for networking and 

building business relationships. Shelly Grice from the Department of Transport WA said the event 

with its three streams of boating safety, boating business and marinas provided delegates with a 

rich array of topics providing excellent networking and learning outcomes.  

Neil Patchett from the Australia and New Zealand Safe Boating Education Group said the 2015 

edition of the event had helped shape the approach to safety for the medium to long term. 

Marine15 provided a rare and valuable opportunity to learn and share information and innovations 

in the promotion of safe, responsible and enjoyable boating."  

Technical tours and special interest meetings are continuing onto Thursday 7 May when the 

participants from 17 countries will have departed with a view to reconvening again in 2017.       

 

End  

Further information: Colin Bransgrove MIA colin@marinas.net.au , Nik Parker, BIAA nikparker@biaa.com.au , Neil 

Patchett Neil.Patchett@transport.nsw.com.au 
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